
Is your child starting school September 2017 this workshop 
may be for you…… 
What is this workshop? 
The Parents as Partners workshop is designed to support families with the transition of their child going to Kindergarten. 
Information and activities will assist parents as they prepare for an effective partnership with their school team. Come 
and learn more about school and community services. 
  

Who should attend this workshop? 
Parents of children born in 2011, 2012 and 2013 who will be starting school in September 2017 who have been identified with one or more of the 
following:  
 o Autism Spectrum Disorders                 o Physical Disabilities                              o  Speech and Language Delays                            
o Behaviour Concerns                            o Developmental Disabilities  

 

Brant, Haldimand Norfolk Parents as Partners Workshop 2017 
` 
Date:  Saturday, March 25, 2017 
Time:  9:15 am to 2:30 pm 
Location:  Lansdowne Children’s Centre  

                    39 Mount Pleasant Street, Brantford, Ontario N3T 1S7 
      FREE Registration - light snacks and lunch will be provided (pizza and salad) 

 

To register call:  
Kathryn at Lansdowne Children’s 
Centre 
Call 519-753-3153 - ext. 201 or  
kaulsebrook@lansdownecc.com 
 
Registration Deadline:  
March 9, 2017 

Session #1 Welcome to Kindergarten Everything you need to know about the Kindergarten 
Program. 

Session #2 Communicating For Success Strategies to effectively communicate about your child’s 
needs, how to introduce your child and the opportunity 
to meet with Board representatives. 

Session #3 Support Services at School and in the 
Community 

What services are available as your child transitions into 
school? 

Speak to your Lansdowne Children’s Centre or REACH contact if special arrangements are required 

                 


